
WHAT WE OFFER OUR ADVISORY GROUP:
• Payment in recognition of your time and expertise (£25 an hour)
• Travel expenses for in-person meetings 
• Remote working allowance for online meetings (£5)
• Support with childcare costs during meetings
• Dedicated key contact to provide support throughout

Are you a parent  
with experience of 

neonatal care?

Does your child have hearing 
loss (from suspected 

antibiotic toxicity)?
or

Interested in getting involved?
That’s great! Use the QR code to complete an 
expression of interest form by 5.00pm on Wednesday 
17th September 2025. 

Email us at paloh-uk@mft.nhs.uk if you have any 
questions and we’d be happy to help! 

We’re really looking forward to working with you!

Join our PALOH-UK Parent Advisory Group!
A new genetic test has now been implemented across fourteen NHS hospitals to 
predict which babies are at risk of hearing loss due to side effects of antibiotics. 
The test will use genetic information to enable doctors to prescribe the right type 

of antibiotic to the right baby at the right time.

PALOH-UK is a research study that is working to evaluate how well this genetic 
test works and how well it is implemented into routine care. This research study 

will help decide how the genetic test is used across the UK. 

By joining our Parent Advisory Group, you’ll:
• Make a difference that will shape clinical care in NICU
• Influence the decision-making in research to meet patient needs
• Get to know other parents who share and understand your experiences
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